
51 Truganini Road Carnegie 3163 

Website: www.carnegieps.vic.edu.au  

Email: carnegie.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

PUBLICATION No. 12ï 22.8.17  
Principal: Ms. Linda Jones 
Phone: 9571 2662 

 

PRINCIPALôS REPORT 

 

GROWING WITH THE COMMUNITY 
Welcoming, Engaging and Achieving 

DIARY DATES      

Monday 28th August 
Book Week Celebration 
 
Wednesday 30th August 
House Athletics at Duncan Mackinnon 
Reserve Years 3-6 
 
Thursday  31st August 
Fatherôs Day Stall 
 
Friday September 1st 
Curriculum Dayï no school 
 
Monday September 4th 
VIP Afternoon 2.45-3.30pm 
 
Friday September 22nd 
Footy Day 
Last Day of Term-early dismissal 2.30pm 

 
TERM 4 DATES 
Thursday 7th December 
Year 6 Production 
 
Thursday 14th December 
Year 6 Graduation 
 
Tuesday 19th December 
End of Year Picnic 

Our mission is to inspire the self belief and motivation 
in students that will enable them to achieve and grow. 

SCHOOL FACILITIES  
I met with our architects Clarke Hopkins Clarke last 
week and we finalised plans for the prep building  
refurbishment prior to our full capital works project  
going out to tender. The plan is for the current senior 
play equipment to be re-sited during term 4 and a new 
sandpit area to be built near the prep building  
adjacent to Truganini Road. These works will ensure 
we still provide a variety of play options for our  
students. The site area for our gym/arts facilities will 
then be prepared with the hope that construction  
commence at the beginning of 2018.  
I have also been liaising with the DET Facilities 
branch and I have been notified that we are to receive 
an additional Mod 2 classroom to cater for increased 
enrolments in 2018.  This portable will be located on 
the Kokaribb Rd side of our grounds and run parallel 
to the existing far portable. This portable will be 
bought on site prior to the initial site preparation  
occurring before the construction to our new  
gymnasium and arts facility.  
An exciting time lies ahead but along with these  
fantastic opportunities does come a period of juggling 
our space and facilities. At all times optimal care of 
our students remains at the forefront of all decisions 
and I will endeavour to keep families well informed. If 
you have any questions please pop in and ask. 

VIP/Special Guests  
Afternoon 

 
 
 
 
 

On Monday 4th September, we would like to invite our ôspecial friendsõ and VIP guests to come to school 
and share a story. 

You can share your favourite story or ask your special friend to bring in their favourite stories. 
We will be opening up the classrooms for sharing from 2.45 pm ð 3.30pm. 

We will have some special guest performers on the day too! 
 

Please note, parking restrictions in the streets surrounding Carnegie Primary School apply in many areas 
but we will open up the netball court at 2.40pm to assist with parking 

http://www.carnegieps.vic.edu.au
mailto:carnegie.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

OUR TREMENDOUS TRIVIA NIGHT 
A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to Leesa 
Needham, Alicia Sometimes, our Parents 
and Friends Committee and all the helpers 
who organised our recent  Trivia Night. This 
evening was a fine example of teamwork. 
WELL DONE TO ALL! J. Thanks to  
everyone who supported the evening by 
attending. We hope you went home with 
some useful trivia to share. The funds 
raised will be diligently spent on  
improvements to our school facilities in the 
months ahead. 
 
A LOVELY EVENING AT GLEN EIRA 
SECONDARY COLEGE 
Last week I had the pleasure of attending of 
the production of Fame Junior, the Glen  
Eira Collegeôs 2017 production. I was  
delighted to see many past CPS students 
shining on stage in this production and I  
also know others keenly supported the 
evening undertaking numerous roles as 
crew supporting behind the scenes. This 
was certainly an event to be proud of for all 
involved.  
 
SPECIAL RECOGNITION OF OUR  
EDUCATION SUPPORT OFFICERS 
Last week we recognised the special and 
very supportive work that our Education 
Support Officers do. At CPS our ES Officers 
are our office staff and our teacher/
integration aides.  On behalf of the whole 
school community, I would like to sincerely 
thank them for their commitment and  
dedication to the students, staff and parents 
of Carnegie Primary School. 
 

HEAD LICE ALERT 
We have had several incidences of head 
lice in the school recently. Please check 
your childôs hair regularly and treat it if  
necessary. A head lice treatment fact sheet 
is available at the office. It would be  
appreciated if girls tied their hair back in a 
ponytail or plait to minimize the risk of 
spreading from person to person. 
 
CURRICULUM DAY - NO SCHOOL 
Our final Curriculum Day is Friday 1st  
September. For our staff, this day will be 
focusing on Teaching and Learning with 
four presenters.  We will focus on numeracy 
with our Prep team. Sam Nicolaides will be 
leading further learning about Writing Traits. 
Lyn Watts will lead professional learning 
focusing on feedback with our specialists 
and Alistair Bishop from the regional office 
will share his expertise in the area of ICT 
and digital technologies. All sessions have 
been organised to support our schoolôs 
goals and priorities and also align closely to 
staff Performance & Development goals for 
2017.  
Ongoing shared professional learning is a 
high priority for staff at CPS. No students 
are required at school on this day. Our  
before and after school program will be  
operating but bookings are essential. 
 
WORDS OF WISDOM ï Donôt wait until 
youôve reached your goal to be proud of 
yourself. Be proud every step you take  
towards reaching that goal. J 

Linda Jones. Karen Bentata-Grimm &  
Michael McCarthy 
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NAME CLASS DONATED  BOOKS 

Madeleine F. 1C ñThe 91-Storey Treehouseò 

Aayush D. Prep B ñMy Talk About- Book Twoò 
ñThe Bug Huntò 

Pradyun G. Prep C ñ So Gorillaò 

Natalia S. 2C ñMr. Stinkò 
ñAustraliaôs Most Dangerous Snakesò 
ñMy First Atlasò 

We would also like to thank Nick Bryant (Rubyôs Dad, 5B) for donating a fabulous  
collection of ñ1001 Coolò books for our library.  

BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB: 22
nd

 August   



GRATITUDE ð A PRACTICE WORTH CULTIVATING  

By Linda Jones 
 

Current research has found gratitude to be one of the most powerful and effective positive  
interventions. It is believed that deliberate, practised gratitude can increase life satisfaction,  
improve physical health and decrease symptoms of depression and anxiety. 
The most common gratitude interventions include: 
¶ Counting oneôs blessings 
¶ Writing or considering óthree good thingsô one is grateful for each day 
¶ Writing a gratitude letter  
¶ Taking the time for a gratitude visit 
 

Gratitude can be felt as either a positive emotion, expressed as an action of reflective  
appreciation or expressed directly to another individual.  
Positive emotion has shown cognitive change. It broadens attention span, increases oneôs 
working memory and increases openness to new information, creativity and engagement.  
As a positive emotion, gratitude can also be used to broaden and build our resources, our  
capacity to be more resilient, to cope during times of high stress and to nurture meaningful  
relationships. 
At CPS we have a strong wellbeing focus and across our school we cultivate gratitude through 
practices such as gratitude journals, our óShout Outô wall and acts of kindness. 
We have also learned through research and personal experiences that gratitude, combined 
with empathy and mindfulness, is the foundation of building resilience.  
As a school, our staff and students practise these values in order to:  
¶ explore the links between our emotions and our behaviour 
¶ reflect on how personal strengths have assisted us in achieving success at home,  
    at school or in the community 
¶ describe what it means to be confident, adaptable and persistent and why these  
    attributes are important in dealing with new or challenging situations  
¶ identify the skills for working independently and describe our performance when  
   undertaking independent tasks 

We know that by cultivating an environment where we are all encouraged to build our  
resilience, we will be building a community of strong, independent change makers that will 
make positive changes to our world in the future. 
 
As the principal of CPS I am so very grateful of the privilege to lead Carnegie Primary School. It 
is important to lead by example and therefore I would like to share three things I am grateful for 
as I sit and write this article. 
¶ Not a day goes by that I am not  incredibly proud of my staff and all they do as a team to 
ensure our school is such a fine one on so many levels 

¶ As a teacher, I have always loved kids and the children at CPS are such a wonderful 
bunch. As a team they work together so well, they show a real commitment to their  

    learning and shine in so many ways. Every day they bring a smile to my face 
¶ I am grateful for the families who work in partnership with us to ensure the best for their 
child/children and for us as a community  
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INDEPENDENCE BUILDING - FROM  
MICHAEL GROSE ï Parent Educator 
Many parents have asked me for some  
benchmarks so they can assess independence 
building in their family. 
This is a somewhat difficult task as parenting is 
subjective: every child is different and every 
parentôs personal circumstances are different. 
However, itôs also good to have benchmarks so 
I created the following audit to help you assess 
how effectively your parenting is aimed at  
setting your kids up for independence. 
 
Give yourself a score from 0 (not at all) to 10 
(extensively) on the following eight  
questions. 
1. Do you insist that your children do self-help 
tasks themselves on a daily basis. (Self-help 
tasks refer to age-relevant everyday jobs such 
as feeding themselves, making their own beds, 
making their own school lunches, asking a 
coach for assistance.) 
2. How much do you expect your children to 
help at home without being paid? 
3. How much opportunity do you give your kids 
to organise their own lives and take  
responsibility for the consequences, free from 
constant reminders and rescuing when they 
muck up? 
4. Do you provide opportunities for your children 
to expand their horizons and take positive 
risks? (Positive risk-taking includes navigating 
their neighbourhood, walking to school, taking 
public transport and going to friendsô houses.) 
5. How much do you allow your children to 
make their own decisions about the issues that 

affect them such as choices of clothing, hobbies 
and friendships? 
6. Do you encourage your children to keep 
themselves occupied? How good are your kids 
at keeping themselves occupied rather than  
relying on you to amuse them or spend time 
with them? 
7. Do your children cooperate and behave well 
without constant reminders; do they generally 
behave well independent of you? (Score higher 
for never having to remind them.) 
8. Are your children well organised or do they 
need constant reminders for every day activities 
such as taking things to school, remembering 
special days and organising themselves? 
(Score higher for being well organised. 
 
Score: 
75-80: Wow! Your kids will be out of your hair 
before you know it. 
65-74: Well done. This is a good ónormalô level. 
55-64: You/they may have an area or two to 
pick up on. 
45-54: Hmm! Youôre kids could lift their game a 
little. 
0-44: Letôs say thereôs plenty of room for  
improvement. Pick one area to work on at a 
time. 
 
How did you go? Did you score higher on some 
questions than others? Would you score  
differently for different children? If so, thatôs 
quite natural as parenting is rarely even across 
the family as we tend to adjust our expectations 
to suit different kids. 
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EXCITING NEWS! 
 

We have booked an evening with FAMILY LIFE VICTORIA on  

11th September  for our school community.  
The program is designed to encourage communication on topics of Health & Human 

Relations and is conducted by trained, experienced educators. It emphasises the  

importance of family and is attended by adults & children.  

This is the first time we have offered this program and we are really excited to see it in 

action. We do have a strong focus on personal development at CPS and we see this 

as a valuable extension of what we do as well as building on topics and issues that 

might arise on the night.  

As a school community, we pride ourselves on our open communication and the  

partnerships that we have built between our students, staff and parents. This is a  

wonderful opportunity to share new learning with each other in a supportive and open 

forum.  

Please see the attached flyer with details on how to book your place at the event.  

We look forward to seeing many of you there!  
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Book Week  
Celebration Day   

Monday, August 28 th, 2017  
                          

òEscape to Everywhereó   
 

Get ready for a super -spectacular, mega -monumental,  
colossal, cosmic and comic occasion!  

 

Whole school dress -up parade at 9am  
Students are encouraged to come to school dressed as a character from a 

book, or as an author or illustrator. There is no need for families to buy or hire 
costumes ð students can make a mask or find appropriate clothing and props at 

home. Please let your teachers know if you are having difficulties finding  
something and need some guidance.  

 

       Visiting authors and a famous  
footy star!  

 

Preps and Year 6s will hear from Tony Wilson! Wow!          
 

           Year 1/2/3s will enjoy Alicia Sometimes and 
footy player and Collingwood star, Emma King,  

discussing a footballerõs life!     
 

Year 4s and 5s will love their time with author and  
               òSpicks and Specksó star, Allan Brough!     

 

 

Hot chocolates for everyone  
(if youõd like one ð bring a mug!)  

 Sharing our favourite books  
Artistic activities to add excitement and adventure!  
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 tƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŎƭŜŀǊƭȅ ƭŀōŜƭ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŜƴǘǊȅΦ  

9ƴǘǊƛŜǎ ŎƭƻǎŜ aƻƴŘŀȅ !ǳƎǳǎǘ нуǘƘΦ   

Congratulations Maya Lubransky from Prep B, and her family for being    

wonderful problem solvers. They are our FAMTASTIC Family of the week. They 

solved the matchstick problem correctly.   

The solution was - number 3 is different because itõs the 

only formation where the matchsticks do not create two 

squares where they intersect.  

If there is a basket containing 5 apples, how do you divide the apples 
among 5 children so that each child has 1 apple while 1 apple remains 

in the basket?  
 
 

Answer: 4 children get 1 apple each while the fifth child 
gets the basket with the remaining apple still in it. 
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!ÂÏÖÅ ÁÒÅ ÅØÁÍÐÌÅÓ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ΤΡΣΩ !ÒÔ ÔÉÌÅÓȦ 
!ÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÔÉÌÅÓ ÁÂÏÖÅ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÃÒÅÁÔÅÄ ÂÙ ÏÕÒ ÔÁÌÅÎÔÅÄ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓȢ 4ÈÅ 0ÒÅÐ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ 
ÄÒÁ×Î Á ÓÅÌÆ ÐÏÒÔÒÁÉÔ ÕÎÄÅÒ Á ÃÈÅÒÒÙ ÂÌÏÓÓÏÍ ÔÒÅÅȢ 4ÈÅ 'ÒÁÄÅ Σ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ ǢÎÇÅÒ ÐÁÉÎÔÅÄ 
ÁÎÄ ÄÒÁ×Î ËÏÉ ǢÓÈȢ 'ÒÁÄÅ Τ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÐÁÉÎÔÅÄ ÃÈÅÒÒÙ ÂÌÏÓÓÏÍ ÔÒÅÅÓ ÉÎ ÆÕÌÌ ÂÌÏÏÍȢ 'ÒÁÄÅ 
Υ ÈÁÖÅ ÄÒÁ×Î Á ËÏÉ ǢÓÈ ×ÈÉÌÅ ÔÈÅ 'ÒÁÄÅ Φ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÐÁÉÎÔÅÄ Á ×ÁÔÅÒÃÏÌÏÕÒ ǢÓÈȢ 4ÈÅ   
ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÉÎ 'ÒÁÄÅ Φ ÈÁÖÅ ÐÁÉÎÔÅÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÖÅÒÙ Ï×Îȟ Ȭ'ÒÅÁÔ ×ÁÖÅ Ïǟ +ÁÎÁÇÁ×Áȭ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÙÌÅ ÏÆ 
(ÏËÕÓÁÉȢ 'ÒÁÄÅ Ψ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÄÒÁ×Î Á ÍÁÎÇÁ ÓÅÌÆ ÐÏÒÔÒÁÉÔȢ 

 

4ÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÃÒÅÁÔÉÎÇ Á *ÁÐÁÎÅÓÅ ÔÈÅÍÅÄ ÍÕÒÁÌȢ 4ÈÅ ÔÉÌÅÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÃÒÅÁÔÅÄ ÉÎ ÁÒÔ      
ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ ÅÁÃÈ ÇÒÁÄÅ ÌÅÖÅÌ ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ Ï×Î ÔÈÅÍÅ ÉÎ *ÁÐÁÎÅÓÅ ÁÒÔȢ 4ÈÅ ÁÒÔ ×ÏÒË ÉÓ ÉÎ 
ÔÈÅ !ÒÔÓ ÒÏÏÍ ÁÎÄ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ ÁÒÅ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ ÃÏÍÅ ÁÎÄ ÓÅÅ ÔÈÅÍ ÁÔ ÁÎÙ ÔÉÍÅȢ 

 

4ÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÖÅÒÙ ÅØÃÉÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÁÇÁÉÎ ÏǟÅÒ ÏÕÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÔÈÅ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÔÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÈÅÉÒ     
ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ ÁÒÔ×ÏÒË ÐÒÅÓÅÒÖÅÄ ÏÎ Á ΣΧΤÍÍ ÓÑÕÁÒÅ #ÅÒÁÍÉÃ 4ÉÌÅȢ 

%ÖÅÒÙ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ ÁÔ #ÁÒÎÅÇÉÅ ÈÁÓ ÃÒÅÁÔÅÄ ÁÎ ÁÒÔ ×ÏÒË ÔÈÁÔ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÍÁÄÅ ÉÎÔÏ Á ÔÉÌÅȢ 

)Î ΤΡΣΦ ÏÕÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÅÒÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÃÒÅÁÔÅ Á ÔÉÌÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÂÅÃÁÍÅ Á ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ Á ÂÅÁÕÔÉÆÕÌ ÁÒÔ            
ÉÎÓÔÁÌÌÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÔÉÅÒÅÄ ÓÅÁÔÉÎÇ ÁÒÅÁȢ   

)Î ΤΡΣΩ ÏÕÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔȭÓ ÔÉÌÅÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÕÓÅÄ ÔÏ ÃÒÅÁÔÅ ÁÎÏÔÈÅÒ ÓÔÕÎÎÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÌÏÎÇ ÌÁÓÔÉÎÇ ÍÕÒÁÌ ÁÓ 
ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ ÁÎ ÉÎÓÔÁÌÌÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ÅÎÖÉÓÁÇÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÏÎ ÐÅÒÍÁÎÅÎÔ ÄÉÓÐÌÁÙ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÎÅ× ÂÕÉÌÄÉÎÇȢ 
9ÏÕ ÍÁÙ ÃÈÏÏÓÅ ÔÏ ÐÕÒÃÈÁÓÅ Á ÔÉÌÅ ÏÆ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÁÒÔ ×ÏÒË ÔÏ ÂÅÃÏÍÅ ÐÁÒÔ ÏÆ ÔÈÉÓ ÍÕÒÁÌȢ  

7Å ÁÌÓÏ ÇÉÖÅ ÙÏÕ ÔÈÅ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÔÏ ÏÒÄÅÒ ÅØÔÒÁ ÔÉÌÅÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÓÁÍÅ ÉÍÁÇÅ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ Ï×Î 
ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ ËÅÅÐÓÁËÅ ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ×ÉÓÈȢ   
! ÓÐÅÃÉÁÌ ÎÏÔÉÃÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÆÏÌÌÏ× ×ÉÔÈ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÄÅÔÁÉÌÓ ÉÎÃÌÕÄÅÄȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÍÅ ÁÎÄ ÓÅÅ ÍÅ ÉÆ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ 
ÁÎÙ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȢ      
+ÉÎÄ ÒÅÇÁÒÄÓȟ 3ÕÚÙ "ÏÌÇÅÒȢ 
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Ar t s News Term 3 Week 6 

CARNEGIE TILE ART INSTALLATION on again! 

Prep Grade 1 Grade 2 Grade 3 

Grade 4 Grade 5 Grade 6 



GRADE 4 MOUNT EVELYN CAMP REFLECTIONS: 
Lƴ ǿŜŜƪ оΣ ǘƘŜ DǊŀŘŜ пǎ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛǾŜǎ ŀǘ aǘ 9ǾŜƭȅƴ /ŀƳǇΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ  
ŘŜŬƴƛǘŜƭȅ ŀ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ IŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǿƘȅΥ  
/ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ǘƻ ǘǊȅ ƴŜǿ ŦƻƻŘ ōȅ ŜŀǝƴƎ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ƛǘ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ōŜƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŀƴƪŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ ǿƘŀǘ L ƘŀǾŜΦ aȅ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ Ǝƛŀƴǘ ǎǿƛƴƎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ Ŧǳƴ ƎƻƛƴƎ ŘƻǿƴΦ 
wƻƴƛǘƘΣ п! 
L ƘŀŘ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ŎŀƳǇ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ōŜƛƴƎ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴǘ ŀǘ ƴƛƎƘǘΦ aȅ  
ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿŀǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Ǝƛŀƴǘ ǎǿƛƴƎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ǿŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǇ ŀƴŘ L ǿŀǎ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊƻǳŘΦ  
bŀǘŀǎƘŀ aΣ п! 
/ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŀ Ǝƻ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΦ aȅ  
ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ŎǊŀǘŜ ǎǘŀŎƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ǎǘŀŎƪŜŘ мл ŎǊŀǘŜǎ ƘƛƎƘ ōȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘŜŀƳǿƻǊƪΦ  
DǊŀŎŜ tΣ п! 
L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎƛƴƎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L Ǝƻǘ ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘ ȊƻƴŜ 
ŀƴŘ ƎƛǾŜ ƛǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŜǎǘ ŜũƻǊǘΦ L ƘŀǾŜ ǇǊƻǾŜŘ ǘƻ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ǘƘŀǘ L ƘŀŘ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ŀǘ ŎŀƳǇΦ 
CƻǊ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜΣ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǘǊƛŎƪǎ ƻũ ǘƘŜ ȊƛǇƭƛƴŜΦ ! ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜǊŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ½Lt[Lb9 ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ƘŀŘ 
ŦŀƛǘƘ ƛƴ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ŀƴŘ ƎŀǾŜ ƛǘ ŀ Ǝƻ ŜǾŜƴ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ L ǿŀǎ ƴƻǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǊŜŀŘȅΦ /ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ǘƘŜ ōŜǎǘΗ  
hǎŎŀǊΣ п. 
aȅ ōƛƎƎŜǎǘ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ŀǘ ŎŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƅȅƛƴƎ ŦƻȄ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ǿŀǎ ŀ ōƛǘ ƴŜǊǾƻǳǎ ōǳǘ L ǎǝƭƭ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƎƻΦ 
aŀǊƪƻΣ п. 
/ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ŀ ōƛƎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƘŀŘ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ŘƻƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ Ƴȅ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
Ǝƛŀƴǘ ǎǿƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǎƻ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǿ ǊƻǇŜǎ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ƎƻƛƴƎΦ aȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ Ǝƻŀƭ ǿŀǎ ǘƻ ǘǊȅ ƴŜǿ ŦƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ L 
ǘǊƛŜŘ ǎƻƳŜ ŎŀǇǎƛŎǳƳ ōǳǘ L ǎǝƭƭ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƭƛƪŜ ƛǘΦ aȅ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿŀǎ ŘƻƛƴƎ ŎǊŀǘŜ ǎǘŀŎƪƛƴƎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L Ǝƻǘ 
ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ мнΗ !ŘŘƛǎƻƴΣ п. 
/ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ΨƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΩ ōȅ ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǿƘƻ L ǿŀǎ ƴƻǘ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻΦ ! ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜ ǿŀǎ Yŀƻǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ 
ƳŀǇǇƛƴƎΦ bŀǘŀǎƘŀ [Σ п/ 
/ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΦ L ŜǾŜƴ ǘǊƛŜŘ ōŀŎƻƴ όǘƘŜ 
ŀǊŎƘ ŜƴŜƳȅΗύ ! ŎŀƳǇ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ŦƻǊ ƳŜ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƴƛƎƘǘ ǿŀƭƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ǾŜǊȅ ŎŀƭƳ ŀƴŘ  
ǇŜŀŎŜŦǳƭΦ IŜƴǊȅΣ п/ 
/ŀƳǇ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜŘ Ƴȅ Ǝƻŀƭ ƻŦ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǎŜƭŦ-ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴŎŜ ŀǎ L ƎŀǾŜ ƎƻƻŘ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ 
ǎŜƭŦ ǘŀƭƪΦ ! ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ƅȅƛƴƎ ŦƻȄ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ŦŜƭǘ ǾŜǊȅ ǊŜƭŀȄƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŜŜ ǘƻǇǎΦ .ŜƴΣ п/  
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